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Rouge BioBlitz 2012

3:00pm Friday June 15th to 

3:00pm Saturday June 16th 2012

Something exciting is coming to Rouge Park this spring and we hope you’ll join us.  The Rouge BioBlitz will bring together expert biologists, ecologists and naturalists with the public to list and identify all the plants and animals they can spot within a 24-hr period in Rouge Park.  There will be a variety of experts working to identify all types of life in the park.

We’re hoping to raise awareness about the diversity of wildlife, and how Rouge Park is an important nature reserve for a wide range of flora and fauna in the GTA by gathering a snapshot of which plants and animals call Rouge Park home.  This will help Rouge Park gain a better understanding of all the forms of life in the park. 

At the conclusion of the BioBlitz all the experts, volunteers and participants are invited to come together at the Toronto Zoo to celebrate, share experiences and create a final tally of results.

Interested in Volunteering?

We are currently looking for three types of volunteers for the Rouge BioBlitz:

	Conservation professionals, naturalists or students in environmental/ecology programs or related disciplines to join the experts for the BioBlitz to assist in such duties as recording, sampling and identification.
	Volunteers who are familiar with Rouge Park and the surrounding area and would like to act as a Rouge Park representative to guide the experts and groups.
	Volunteers who would like to help out with logistical duties and ensuring the 24hr event runs smoothly.  This would include inventory control at “re-fill stations”, and setting up the BioBlitz headquarters site.

	Contact:

Sheryl Santos                  Stewardship Coordinator

Rouge Park

sheryl_santos@rougepark.com   (905) 713-6007


	Contact:

Diana Smyth

Trail Coordinator

Rouge Park

diana_smyth@rougepark.com
(905) 713-3184


	Contact:

Shawn Blackburn
Programs Coordinator
Toronto Zoo

sblackburn@torontozoo.ca 
416-392-9106




The Rouge BioBlitz will be a great opportunity to learn about local animals and plants, network with experts and naturalists from all over southern Ontario and just get out and have fun!  We are excited about this event and hope you are too. Please share this information with anyone you know who might be interested.
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